
Submitter: Zoe  Davis 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Dear Oregon Senators,  

 

My name is Zoe Davis, and I was born and raised in Oregon. I’m proud to have mail 

in voting in our state. I believe that voting by mail allows Oregonians the flexibly to 

vote at their convenience and take time to do the research they need to make 

informed  

 

Voting in person on election days restrict voices. Tuesdays are difficult for all people 

to find time after work, find childcare, and find transportation to get to the polls. In turn 

only the privileged get to vote, and only the privileged will be rewarded by that. Our 

most vulnerable Oregonians will not have a voice with in person voting.  

 

 


